Have you recently made improvements to your home or
business and do not know what to do
with the leftover supplies?
Consider a donation a green space effort:
To clean up our portion of the midtown neighborhood!

All items needed by Sunday, February 5th, 2012,

The following items are needed for the
JEA (pink building at 5111 Abercorn Street)
As they celebrate "Tu B'Shevat™— Arbor Day.

Fencing— —4 ' picket, wooden

Gravel
Paint primer Paint — water based preferred®
Flower bulbs Flants— vegetables & herbs

(5 (not clay) Suggest an item good for gardenl
¥l no oil-based, spoiled or dried paints please) '

Please email specms of what you have to loan
or are willing to buy and are willing to donate;

Carol Greenberg: MStarArts@gmail.com 912-352-1238

One last thing we need is You!
for a series of great green outdoor pro
Edible Garden with walkway
Playground Safety Upgrades
Children’s Memorial Garden

Current Thank You list of really great people
who support this effort:

Lisa Watson of Plan/fGreen Design, Patricia Davenport,
Erik Lyons & Steve Howard of Local Farm Bag (LFB),

1GFeehley Construction, MStarArts, Hadassah, JEA Green
Space Committee, SIF, Rambam, Shalom School, AASU Hillel,




